
RAC VIP COMMITTEE MEETING 
Tuesday. July 7, 2020  2:00 PM 

3rd Floor Club Room 

 

In the absence of Bob Chapman, Ann Graff introduced the meeting.  In the 

ensuring conversation Evelyn Snoeren agreed to chair the committee for a 

year and Joan Macholl agreed to serve as Recording Secretary. 

 

The members in attendance were: 

 

 Kim Freeman, Joe Graff, Marian Howarth, Barbara Kirchner, Joan 

Macholl, Tomi Reneau, Mary Houston, Evelyn Snoeren 

 

 The members. Several who were new,  introduced themselves to the 

group.   

 

Ann Graff read the VIP Mission Statement. 

 

Joe Graff gave an detailed explanation of the Talking Book Club. 

 

No current bus trips have been planned.  If we have a trip for only VIP 

Members we can have only one a year.  If, however, it is open to everyone 

then we can have more. 

 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 3:30 p.m. 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

     Joan Macholl 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 


